

17 Greenwich Church Road Stewartsville NJ 08886 (908) 479-6886 www.greenwichnursery.com

June 2019

3 YEAR OLD PROGRAM

We can't believe that June is here and the year is coming to an end. How fast it has gone by! We are so proud of our 3's class and the great strides the children have made since September. We would like to thank you for allowing us to be a part of their first school experience. We hope it has been a positive one for them and that they have enjoyed it as much as we did! We would like to wish all of our 3's families a safe and happy summer!!!

REMINDERS...

- * Please encourage your child to use the bathroom before coming to school. This helps our day start so much smoother.
- * Please bring a backpack and a change of clothes (including underwear, socks and shoes) in case of accidents or spills. This should remain in their backpack and be changed according to the season.
- * Please remember to pack a small, healthy snack and drink for your child each day. Snack bags should be labeled and placed above your child's hook when you come in to school. Please be aware that we have children with allergies in our school, so we kindly ask that you do not pack any peanut or tree nut products.
- * Kindly keep ill children home from school so germs are not shared.
- * Birthdays are celebrated monthly. Cake, raisins and water will be provided for snack, so **PARENTS DO NOT NEED TO SEND SNACK IN ON THIS DAY**. Birthday children can bring in **non-edible** take home treats to hand out to their classmates (optional).
- * Please dress your child appropriately for outdoor play or group play in Memorial Hall on colder days. Sneakers and closed-toe shoes are best for outside/inside safety!

MONTHLY NEWS...

June 4th **and 6**th **– Summer Fun –** Look for some fun summer projects to come home. **Birthday Day** will be **June 4**th for June and July birthdays. Our **last day school** is **June 6**th. We will spend most of this day outside, so please wear sneakers and comfortable clothing. Please apply sunscreen to your child before coming to school. Ice pops and water will be provided.

HAPPY SUMMER!!



Mrs. Macor Mrs. MacKinnon Mrs. Rieger - Assistant